
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission

A SAFER GENERATION OF STROLLERS
New Federal Requirements

ALL types of strollers and carriages must be built, tested and labeled to minimize issues with:

All strollers and carriages made after 
September 10, 2015 must meet new federal 
requirements for overall stroller safety.
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